Emmbrook Junior School, Emmbrook Road, Wokingham, RG41 1JR • Tel: 0118 978 4940 • Fax: 0118 979 5006
Email: admin@emmbrook-jun.wokingham.sch.uk • Web site: www.emmbrook-junior-school.ik.org
Head Teacher: Mrs LN Gurney B.A (Hons) PGCE NPQH

15th January 2016

Dear Parents,

VIOLIN ASSEMBLY

As you are aware, the violin tuition from Berkshire Maestros comes to an end at half-term. You are therefore invited to attend an assembly on **Wednesday 10th February** at **9am** so that you can see what the children have been learning.

Please note that any violins that have been hired for practise at home must be returned to school by Monday 8th February.

If your child would like to continue to learn the violin, Berkshire Maestros are able to provide individual/group lessons. Further information about this will be sent home in the near future.

Best wishes,

Wendy Hudson Music Coordinator